
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

 

Dear Parents and Students,       Date : 20/11/2024 

Keeping in view the safety and convenience of the 

children, the management of the school has decided that 

the school will remain closed today i.e. Wednesday, 20th 

November 2024. 

Thank you, 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 


